
FRAUD Hotline 

Any person who suspects fraud or financial impropriety at Alamo Colleges should report their suspicions 
immediately to any supervisor, the Chancellor or designee, the Board Chairperson, the College District 
Ethics Hotline, local law enforcement, Internal Audit or the State Auditor’s Office Hotline. 

If you suspect fraud, waste, or abuse, and would like to file an anonymous complaint, please report the 
matter to one of the following: 

Alamo Colleges Ethics Hotline 

1-888-976-2466 

https://alamo.tnwreports.com 

or 

State Auditor’s Office Hotline 

1-800-TX-AUDIT (1-800-892-8348) 

http://sao.fraud.state.tx.us 


